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THE 41ST SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON TUNISIA,
8 NOVEMBER 2022

Thank you Mr. Vice President,

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Tunisia for the national report.

We commend Tunisia for the legislative and institutional measures taken in response to recommendations from the previous Universal Periodic Review. 

We congratulate Tunisia for the measures taken to ensure that its development agenda is realised despite the challenges posed by the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We also congratulate Tunisia for safeguarding the rights of persons with disabilities; for promoting women’s rights especially in rural areas; and for the positive development in the education sector. 

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend further measures to be taken to ensure more women are in decision-making positions; and steps are taken to reduce school-drop out.  
The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Tunisia a successful Universal Periodic Review.

I thank you.
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